
Music to Our Ears 

 

The Prairie School Foundation Board of Directors recently voted to give the Prairie Music Association 

$5,500 after receiving a request from the PMA for a variety of music needs.  The funds were allocated 

accordingly:  $2000 for new shelving in the new Prairie High School music department, $400 for a 

percussion instrument at Prairie Point, $1000 for choral folders at Prairie Creek and $2100 to be used 

at the discretion of the PMA Board. 

 

 


